
 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR

Welcome Back to School 2024-2025!

No school transportation is provided if the child is
enrolled in Daycare Services for 5 days during a
given period (morning or afternoon). *Parents
must ensure that daycare attendance
corresponds to their transportation needs.

For students in shared custody, it is necessary to
have both parents registered on the student's file,
and transportation to both addresses must be
activated. If you encounter any difficulties, please
get in touch with your child's school secretary.

School Transportation

School transportation information for 2024-2025
will be available on Mozaïk portal on August 21,
2024.

Instructions for logging in Mozaïk Portal.

It is crucial that you notify the school of any
changes to your child's address, as
transportation arrangements are based on the
information provided by the parents.

Please ensure that you keep your child's
MTransport card safe during summer, as it
remains valid for the duration of their enrollment
at Riverside School Board. In the event of loss,
click here to request a replacement. 

For the new students who will be transported in a
yellow bus, the MTransport card will be
automatically generated and distributed at the
school within the initial days of classes. 

For any emergency, please call 450-672-4010 extension 5080.

Back-to-School information at a glance

Example: inquiring, requesting a
review of a stop in case of
safety concerns, asking for
transportation to a secondary
address (e.g., a babysitter's
residence), or inquiring about

seat availability($).

To contact School
Transportation Services,

click here

https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en/
https://www.rsb.qc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/MozaikPortailParents-29aout2022.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=yvU1dacAMEmZUTDT5qxcGunuqq_sR8JBiZ693A9lsaBUNVQ4RTlZUVBCVTlYUU1LNEZHUVhWNlZHSy4u
https://transport.rsb.qc.ca/app/en/faq

